Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Gilbert, Judy [jgilbert@craworld.com]
Sent: Thursday, December 20, 2012 2:19 PM

To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

Subject: Chevron 95607 - 5269 Crow Canyon Road, Castro Valley

Hi Mark – Thanks for returning my call. I wanted to give you a brief update on the status of the remedial system implementation at the former Chevron station. On January 22, 2013, CRA has an internal meeting with Chevron for them to review and approve the system design. As a part of the system installation, the existing retaining wall will be upgraded. We anticipate submittals for Castro Valley Planning Department permits after the internal meeting (end of January or early February) and construction to start within 6 months. CRA anticipates that the construction of the wall and the system will be completed and the system started up by the end of 2013.

I can provide more detailed scheduling information as we complete tasks (permitting, contractor selection, etc). Please let me know if you have questions.

Thanks

Judy A. Gilbert Conestoga-Rovers & Associates (CRA)

5900 Hollis Street, Suite A Emeryville, CA 94608

Phone: 510.420.3314 Fax: 510.420.9170 Cell: 510.459.0460

Email: jgilbert@CRAworld.com

www.CRAworld.com
Think before you print

Perform every task the safe way, the right way, every time!